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interstuhl bimos

NTERSTUHL RE-OPENING SHOWROOMS

- COVID-19, Update JUNE 2nd, 2020 -

Dear Customer,

Interstuhl is not only monitoring the most recent advice and guidance given by any governments
carefully, but we are also working constantly to ensure that we have the right measures in place to
support our employees, customers and vendors.

We are committed to supporting your business with the same level of service that we provide and
we will continue to monitor the situation and provide you with updates as and when appropriate here
on our website.

After a longer shutdown period, Interstuhl starts to re-open its showrooms worldwide and to get
sales force back to work. This counts for both of our brands Interstuhl and Bimos. Please reconfirm
with our staff onsite opening hours and availability, since in different countries we still have different
guidelines to follow.

Our brand Backforce is available without limitation on www.backforce.gg

Bottlenecks in our supply chain and production we have successfully mastered. Any orders no matter
which brand will be excecuted without any delay.

Our contact persons in sales worldwide are looking forward to assist you at all times.
Best regards

Your Interstuhl-Team
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